
    Ron a ld  E. Steel, Pas tor  

 

 

April 13, 2017 

 

 

 

 

Dear Low Country Presbytery, 

 

 

We are pleased to be hosting you on Tuesday, April 25 at 9:00 AM.  It has been a very long time 

since we have hosted presbytery so we are excited that you are coming!  

 

 

We will be open at 8:15 for any early arrivals and provide a continental breakfast. Lunch will be 

free of charge as we deem it our honor to have you here. If you need any special rooms or 

assistance please try to contact us ahead of time so we can have those needs ready upon your 

arrival.  

 

 

Most of you have been here before, but our address has changed. It is 1250 Lexington Drive, 

29466. Our old address was causing huge GPS miscalculations.  

 

 

Wireless: EBPC Guest … password is EBPCguest2015. 

 

 

 

Looking forward to serving you, 

 

 

 

Ron Steel 
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